
 
 
 
May 13, 2020: Coronavirus (COVID-19) Update 
 
Announcement for Candidates for September and October 2020 Specialty and Subspecialty Initial 
Certification Exams 
 
Currently, the ABPN does not plan to make any changes to the Fall Exam Schedule. By early July, the ABPN 
will reassess the presence of the COVID-19 pandemic and the availability of testing dates at Pearson VUE 
facilities and make a determination if any changes or adjustments to the schedule need to be made. We will 
continue to keep you updated through this website and by email. 
 
Thank you for your patience with this evolving situation. 
 

https://www.abpn.com/wp-content/uploads/2015/10/Exam-Schedule.pdf

